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This bill is a form of discrimination. Oregon has a legal age of 18 except for controlled 

substances. An 18 year old can sign up to fight for their country, so they should have 

every right to defend themselves at home. We need to be teaching responsibility 

instead of handcuffing the younger generation. This bill is just another progressive 

chip into the liberty of our Constitutional Republic. Social Democratic policy is 

abhorrent to the constitution. 


